
AUSNET NCIPAP RESPONSE.DOCX 

Level 22 

530 Collins Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

Postal Address: 

GPO Box 2008 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

T 1300 858724 

F 03 9609 8080 

16 October 2020 

Regulatory Economist 
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Dear  

RE: Network Limits dataset 

Following our recent discussion and exchange of advice related to the Victorian network limits 

dataset, AEMO’s Victorian Planning team have now reviewed the final spreadsheet provided by 

AusNet Services.  

AEMO confirms that the dataset has been assessed, and that the joint planning outcome 

indicated for each network element is appropriate. We acknowledge that AusNet Services have 

not proposed any specific NCIPAP projects at this time, but that several limitations have been 

identified which may carry economic merits in the 2022-2027 period. AEMO supports the 

shortlisted items as worthy of further investigation.  

AEMO looks forward to working with AusNet Services to assist with any study, refinement or 

endorsement required for future NCIPAP projects arising from this dataset, or from other joint 

planning processes.  

Yours sincerely, 

Nathan White 

Manager Victorian Transmission Planning 


